
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

March 2020 

 

Dear Parents/ Carers 

Thank you for your payments to date for the French Study Tour in July. If you are paying by 

instalments, please be advised that final payments are due by Friday 3rd April 2020. 

It is customary to hold an information evening once all the arrangements have been finalised.  

This is to give you essential details regarding travel arrangements, Château de Grande 

Romaine, planned excursions and pocket money. I would therefore like to invite you and your 

daughter to attend a meeting in the school hall on Thursday 18th June at 6:00pm.  It is 

strongly recommended that both you and your daughter attend, as it is an ideal opportunity to 

put forward any queries.  Please be aware that seating will be limited and it might be difficult 

to accommodate younger brothers and sisters.  

Please ensure that your daughter has her own passport to travel and a valid EHIC card and 

that these are brought to the meeting. We will keep them in the school safe ready for travel. If 

your daughter has a non-EU passport, I will apply for a List of Travellers visa waiver through 

the British Council. There is no additional cost involved. Please ask your daughter to bring in 

a photocopy of the passport photo page to me in school. 

On a final note, we may have access to swimming facilities at the Château. Whilst non-

swimmers will be able to participate in supervised sessions, we will require information of your 

daughter’s swimming ability. I would be very grateful if you could complete the attached reply 

slip, indicating swimming ability, whether your daughter has an EU or a non-EU passport and 

your intention to attend the meeting on 20th June, and return it to me by Friday 3rd April. 

If you require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

Mrs A. Harradence 

French Lead Teacher 
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PGL French Study Tour 2020 

 

Daughter’s name: ………………………………….…………….  Form: 

……………… 

 

Please delete as appropriate:-  

 

a. I confirm that my daughter is a non-swimmer / water confident / can swim more than 
50 metres. 
 

b. My daughter has an EU / a non-EU passport (for non-EU passport, please attach a 
photocopy of the passport photo page). 

 

c. I will / will not be able to attend the French Study Tour parents’ evening on Thursday 
18th June 2020 at 6:00 p.m. 

 

Signed    : ……………………………………………….. 

 

Name (Please print)  : ……………………………………..   

 

Date    : …………………….……… 

 

 

 

Completed form to be returned to Mrs Harradence by Friday 3rd April 2020. 

 


